


Can I use PACE to finance building improvements'? 

Minnesota state raw allows local units of government to enter into joint powers agreements to create 
PACE programs. Under this innovative arrangement, commercial, industrial, nonprofit and multi­
housing property owners can take on voluntary special assessments to finance energy efficiency, 
renewable energy, or electric vehicle infrastructure improvements to their properties. 

PACE allows companies the opportunity to maintain a positive cash flow while investing in energy 
upgrades at no cost to taxpayers. PACE financing can also make it easier for building owners to 
transfer financed improvement repayment to the next owner upon sale, as the repayment resides 

with the property tax assessment. 

Basic qualifications for PACE financing: 

• Property owners must be current on mortgage and property taxes

• No federal or state liens against the property

• Must not be in bankruptcy proceeding

• Lender acknowledgement or "consent" from current mortgage lender

• Term of financing may not exceed weighted average useful life of improvements

• Improvements may not exceed 20% of assessed property value

What programs exist in Minnesota? 
�
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There are currently two commercial PACE programs available to Minnesota cities and 
counties that want to help finance building energy improvements in their jurisdictions. 

Rural Minnesota Energy Board 
Available to entities in the Rural RURALMJNNESOTA 
Minnesota Energy Board's counties. ENERGY B0ARD 
The program is administered by the 
Southwest Regional Development 
Commission. Learn more at 
http://mncerts.org/pace#rmeb. 

Saint Paul Port Authority 
Available to entities in any city or 
county in Minnesota. Interested local 
governments can work with the Saint 
Paul Port Authority to authorize the 
program. Learn more at 
http://mncerts.org/pace#sppa_ 
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Carlton County is a participant in the PACE initiative based on a Joint Powers Agreement with the 
St. Paul Port Authority.  Our support is given by accepting and processing your loan payments along 
with your real property tax payments.  In the event of the sale of your business, the loan carries 
over with the property and does not require satisfaction at closing.  Please contact:

 Connie Christenson, Carlton County EDA 
Phone:  218-384-9597 

Email:  connie.christenson@co.carlton.mn.us 




